
 

Er-Lee Bird Wants to Keep  
To Keep You Informed! 

 

The June 11th Flock Party 
scheduled at GSSNE has been 

postponed. 
 

 

We understand that spring time is a very busy time of 
year and want to insure that everyone has an 

opportunity to attend this fun event. 

 

Please watch for future announcements regarding when 
the event will happen and how to register! 

 
Thank you for registering during early bird! 
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